
 

  
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 Monday, November 29, 2021 

6:45 p.m. 

 
Boylston Town Hall, Ward Nicholas Boylston Meeting Room 

221 Main Street, Boylston MA 01505 

 

 
To all interested inhabitants of the Town of Boylston:  

You are hereby notified that the Boylston Earth Removal Board will hold a Public 

Hearing on Monday, November 29, 2021 at 6:45 p.m. in the Ward Nicholas Meeting Room 

at the Boylston Municipal Office Building, 221 Main Street, Boylston, Massachusetts 01505 

on the application of  Ryan Carroll, Northbridge Partners, 401 Edgewater Place, Suite 265, 

Wakefield, MA  01880 for an Earth Removal Permit with respect to the Town of Boylston 

Earth Removal By-laws, Section 6.05 to remove approximately 24,000 cubic yards of 
topsoil. 

The property address of the requested Earth Removal Permit is 80 Pine Hill Drive, 

Boylston, MA 01505 (Map 12, Parcel 13). 

Copies of the application are available for review at the Town Clerk's Office and the 

Building Department located at 221 Main Street, Boylston, Massachusetts during regular 

business hours. Any person interested or wishing to be heard regarding the Application for 

the Earth Removal Permit should appear at the designated time and place.  

Boylston Earth Removal Board 

 
James Underwood, Chairman 

 

 

Run Date:  
November 22, 2021 
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